
      

     Here we are at the midpoint of 2017.  The     

summer heat has returned and we are all trying to 

squeeze some in relaxation during the remaining 

portion of our summer.  As I write my final article 

for an NASW-LA newsletter, I am   reminded that 

some of you may not be aware that I am leaving 

my   position as the Executive Director of the Lou-

isiana Chapter effective September 30.  It has been 

an honor and privilege to serve in this capacity 

since November, 2004.  I want to say thank you to 

the Board of    Directors who have been supportive 

of the work of the Chapter during these almost 13 

years.  The staff in the Chapter office is incredible 

and really is the engine that keeps the train on the 

tracks.  We are blessed to have them work on behalf of the profession every day. 

     As the fall approaches, the schools of social work throughout the state will be 

welcoming students and preparing them to enter this profession of ours.  To those of 

you who are part of the training of these emerging professionals, thank you for        

the work you do to help in their development.  The students of today are the         

professionals of tomorrow. 

     Our communities, state and country are facing many challenges.  We need to be 

part of the conversations that help frame the emerging public policy that will surely 

evolve from these challenges.  It is vital that we find our voice and embrace the     

ethical principle of social justice.  More specifically, “Social workers challenge     

social injustice and pursue social change on behalf of vulnerable and oppressed     

individuals and groups of people” (NASW Code of Ethics, p.5).  As social workers 

we are firm in our belief that our knowledge base requires cultural competence, that 

is, an understanding of power, privilege, and oppression.  Our practice skills afford 

the opportunity to intervene with clients, community systems, and society at large 

and to advance human rights, racial and economic equality, and social fairness.     

Social justice is the beacon of the profession, and we, as association members, are 

bound to protect the rights and dignity of all people.  We do it in our policy work, 

our direct practice with our clients, and community advocacy.  I salute you.   

     You are part of the NASW family.  Your commitment is expressed annually when 

you renew your membership.  Membership in a professional association provides 

you with opportunities to dialogue with your peers at regional meeting, volunteer 

opportunities through various committees, serving on the board of directors,         

reviewing legislative proposals and contacting your elected officials about your    

concerns, enhancing your practice skills, and learning about emerging practices and 

issues.  Thank you for being part of this organization.   

 

     As Always I Am Proud To Be A Professional Social Worker, 
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President’s Column 

      

     I am honored to serve as your new President of NASW-LA.  I am following in the 

footsteps of many strong, capable Presidents before me.  My goal is to continue to move 

our profession forward as we remain strong but this cannot be achieved without your  

input.  I ask that you let me know your concerns and priorities so that we continue to meet 

the needs of our membership.  We have a strong Executive Committee and Board of   

Directors.  The Regional Representatives work diligently to meet your needs in their  

respective regions.  In order to be successful as a board, we must hear your thoughts, 

questions, and concerns.  We are stronger when we work together.   

     NASW-LA is in the mist of changes, as is our national association.  These changes 

include the revitalization and modernization efforts which are ongoing. I ask that you 

encourage your peers to join NASW if they are not members at this time.  NASW is our 

professional organization and exist for us!   We, as an organization, are in a position to 

have a positive effect on the social and economic challenges that face our state.   

     Lastly, but not the least important, is the retirement of Carmen Weisner.  She has been not only a superb Executive Director, but a 

role model as a Social Worker and leader.  She has been a driving force in positive changes for Social Workers and those we serve 

throughout the state.  Carmen will be missed without a doubt, but we must continue to move forward.  The exciting and lengthy  

process of identifying a new ED has begun but I would like to take this opportunity to publicly say “THANK YOU, CARMEN!”.   

     I hope to facilitate the growth and development of NASW-LA in a collaborative, productive, and efficient manner.  Working  

together we will remain strong and robust as an organization! 

     I look forward to hearing your thoughts and feedback during my two year tenure as we move forward together.   

NASW-LA is seeking  

input from the membership  
 

 

     in regards as to what is happening in  

your community.  
 

 

Send in articles that would be of interest  

to your fellow social workers around the state.  

Perhaps someone in the social work field was  

featured in the local news or was singled out for 

helping in the community.  
 

 

Send that information to the Chapter Office at  

admin@naswla.org  with contact information  

so that approval for re-printing the  

information can be obtained.  
 

 

There are so many of us out there doing  

the little things each day to make this a better  

place to live and we need to  tell their stories.   

By doing this we not only are acknowledging  

their service, but it could possibly  

help someone else in their community. 
 

 

Let us hear from you. 

     Message from your Regional Chairs: 
 

 

     The regions have begun to make plans            

and arrangements for the upcoming years regional 

meetings.  

       
     Interested members that would like to help in 

their region, please contact your regional chair for 

further information. 

 
     Anyone interested in presenting at their own 

regional meeting or another region, please contact 

the respective regional chair. 
 

 

     Continue to check the NASW-LA website at 

www.naswla.org under Regional News to see the 

most updated information on your regions meetings.  

You will note that many of the regions do not hold 

regional meetings in the summer months. 

 
 

     Thank you to all of our regional chairs for their 

hard work and the support that they give all of us. 

Latonya Charles, LMSWPresident 

mailto:admin@naswla.org
http://www.naswla.org
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Licensing Board Information 

LOUISIANA STATE BOARD OF SOCIAL WORK EXAMINERS 

18550 Highland Road, Suite B, Baton Rouge, LA  70809   *   225-756-3470 or 1-800-521-1941 (Louisiana Only) 

Dates for  2017  LABSWE Board  Meetings 
(All meetings are held at the Baton Rouge Board Office  - Call the Board Office for times of the meetings) 

August 25     *     September 29     *     November 3     *     December 8 

 

Dates for 2017 LABSWE BACS ORIENTATION MEETINGS 
September 23     *     November 18 

 

Click here to visit the Licensing Board’s website at www.labswe.org 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

     “Career Protection” is having a professional association with the resources to protect the practice of        

social work. Why is malpractice insurance not enough? Because your malpractice insurer will not do the      

following - but NASW at the national level and through the Louisiana Chapter will: 

 

 Provide highly discounted quality Continuing Education programs that are presented at regional locations 

and an outstanding Annual Conference. 

 Provide consultation on ethical, practice, and career issues. 

 Deliver critical, up-to-date information on laws and regulations that affect your practice. 

 Continue to be a vigilant voice for Social Work practice and the profession at the Louisiana State Capitol 

and in Washington, DC. 

 Work with stakeholders that have similar focus on issues that are important to the social work profession. 

 Serves as a key resource for the profession of social work on issues and practice concerns. 

 

     I know that for some of you there has been concern regarding professional liability insurance and at least 

one carrier has suggested that social workers only need their liability policy to have practice protection. I do 

not know if your decision on joining or renewing membership is based on this issue but if that is the case keep 

in mind that no matter where you get your malpractice coverage, no insurer will advocate for you at the      

Legislature or with the executive branch.  Protecting your career is more than having liability coverage; it     

requires having an organization that is working to protect the social work profession. 

 

     Without a strong NASW, our profession will lose ground, our jobs and practices will slowly erode, taken 

over by “related degrees” because everyone thinks they can do social work.  As a practicing social worker 

“Career Protection” comes with joining and maintaining your NASW membership. 

 

     When your NASW renewal comes due, remember you are not just renewing a membership – you are      

buying yourself “Career Protection” from the best available source! Your NASW membership assures a strong 

Louisiana Chapter and a strong Louisiana Chapter assures that we are here to support you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carmen D. Weisner, LCSW, ACSW 

Executive Director     

http://www.labswe.org
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An Hour with Private Practice 

Give the Gift of NASW Membership 

       

     Share your appreciation for NASW and its benefits with your family, friends and colleagues. Give the gift 

of membership! Your gift recipient will enjoy: 

 

Free and discounted Continuing Education programs 

Personal assistance with Licensing and social work practice questions 

Consultations for Legal and Ethical dilemmas 

Advocacy for social workers and their clients 

And much more! 

 

     NASW Membership includes National, State and Local affiliation, all for the same price: 

Information from the National office on Ethics, Legal issues, insurance reimbursement, 

Specialty Practice Sections of Social Work, Medicare and Medicaid 

Information from the State Licensure 

Continuing Education programs,  

Advocacy with the state legislature 

Activities with Local Units including networking events, educational programs,  

 

     Give the Gift of NASW Membership for Christmas, Hanukkah, Birthdays, or Graduation.   

     Go to http://www.socialworkers.org/join.asp or contact NASWLA for more information. It may be the best 

gift you’ll ever give. 

      

For your information, the following link is to the schedule of An Hour With Private Practice for the     sec-

ond half of 2017:   

     http://www.socialworkers.org/includes/newIncludes/homepage/documents/Schedule%20for%20July%

20thru%20Dec%202017.pdf   

NASW and ASWB Standards for Technology  

and Social Work Practice 

     The NASW, ASWB, CSWE, & CSWA Standards for Technology in Social Work Practice is the result of a 

collaboration between NASW, Association of Social Work Boards, Council on Social Work Education, and 

Clinical Social Work Association, which updated the previous technology standards, developed to create a 

uniform document for the profession. Technology has changed social work practice, offering new ways to 

perform services and obtain information. It is defined as any electronically mediated activity used in the     

conduct of competent and ethical delivery of social work services.   

     To access the standards, use the following link: 

https://www.socialworkers.org/practice/standards/NASWTechnologyStandards.pdf 

http://www.socialworkers.org/join.asp
http://www.socialworkers.org/includes/newIncludes/homepage/documents/Schedule%20for%20July%20thru%20Dec%202017.pdf
http://www.socialworkers.org/includes/newIncludes/homepage/documents/Schedule%20for%20July%20thru%20Dec%202017.pdf
https://www.socialworkers.org/practice/standards/NASWTechnologyStandards.pdf
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How Can I Help During a Disaster? 

 

 
     Whether it is a hurricane, flood, explosion, tornado, or pandemic flu, one cannot predict when an         

emergency will strike Louisiana. Yet, one knows that a multitude of volunteers - medical and non-medical - 

will be needed to help victims and provide for relief efforts. You can play a vital role in Louisiana’s disaster 

response efforts! 

 

 

Consider Becoming Part of the Louisiana Volunteers in Action 

(LAVA) 
 

 
 Louisiana Volunteers in Action (LAVA) is Louisiana’s approach to the federally mandated Emergency 

Systems for Advanced Registration of Volunteer Health Professionals (ESAR-VHP) Program. Created in 

2007, this real-time, online state registry of medical and non-medical volunteers can systematically verify    

credentials before an emergency, thus ensuring that Louisiana has a competent, ready-to-deploy volunteer 

workforce. 

 

 Upon joining LAVA, a volunteer’s identity, qualifications, and experience will be verified. A volunteer’s 

information is kept in a secure, statewide database which is only be shared with emergency management     

professionals. This information is used to coordinate volunteer efforts with a special emphasis on advanced 

credential verification and deployment based on skill set. 

 

     During a disaster, there is a need for social work services.  We know social workers want to help.  You may 

not know of a way to connect to match your skills with the identified needs.  The LAVA network managed by 

the Office of Public Health, Department of Health knows all too well has identified that there are more        

behavioral health needs in times of disasters than the current system can provide.  The following highlights 

where the services of social workers would be of great benefit: 

 

a. Shelters – providing psychological first aid/skills for psychological recovery,  care management/

connection to resources 

 

b. Bus Triage/Pick UP points – providing psychological first aid/skills for psychological recovery,  

care management/connection to resources 

 

c. Stress Management/Postvention for disaster responders 

 

 

If you would like to volunteer/register, please go to the following site, 

www.lava.dhh.louisiana.gov  

http://www.lava.dhh.louisiana.gov
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Social Work Advocacy 

          Recently, we received a question in the Chapter office inquiring about advocacy.  More specifically, the 

member asked, “What is NASW doing about the imminent threat to Medicaid and TrumpCare. We are going 

backwards in this "great" country?”   

     One of social work’s ethical principles is social justice:  “Social workers challenge social injustice and   

pursue social change on behalf of vulnerable and oppressed individuals and groups of people”  (NASW Code 

of Ethics, p.5).  Social worker’s knowledge base requires cultural competence, that is, an understanding of 

power, privilege, and oppression.  Social work practice skills afford professionals the opportunity to intervene 

with clients, community systems, and society at large and to advance human rights, racial and economic   

equality, and social fairness.  Social justice is the beacon of the social work profession, and association      

members are bound to protect the rights and dignity of all people and work with populations who see equality 

and justice. 

     The NASW has taken steps to inform the membership in a few critical areas at the national level.  Many 

members have signed up to receive action alerts from the National office about federal initiatives.  Shortly    

after the new administration took office, the staff in the National office developed a Transition Document to 

the Trump Administration.  It was entitled, “Advancing the American Agenda:  How The Social Work        

Profession Will Help”.  It can be found at this web location:  https://www.socialworkers.org/advocacy/issues/

EX-BRO-24617.TrumpTransitionBro.pdf 

     In addition, many of you received action alerts urging you to contact your Congressman and Senators about 

proposed changes to legislation dealing with health care, services to veterans, behavioral health services.  

When you get these, please do your part and send a message to your elected officials.  The following          

documents also can give you background information on the most recent activities: 

 

Health Care 

http://www.socialworkblog.org/advocacy/2017/06/join-nasw-to-urge-senate-not-pass-legislation-to-repeal-

major-portions-of-affordable-care-act/ 

 

Proposed Federal Budget 

http://www.socialworkblog.org/advocacy/2017/06/statement-president-trumps-full-budget-request-would-

shred-nations-social-safety-net/  

 

     We are a stronger voice when we all become part of the conversation.       I urge you to become engaged 

and involved.  

2017 Louisiana Legislative Session Summary 

     In the following pages you will find a listing of all the bills and resolutions NASW-LA supported, opposed, 

monitored, etc., during the 2017 Regular Session of the Louisiana Legislature that made it through the process 

and were eventually enrolled.  There were 618 House bills pre-filled and 236 Senate bills pre-filled; the House 

ended up filing 692 bills and the Senate ended up filing 257 bills,  In addition, there were 121 House         

Concurrent Resolutions and 246 House Resolutions; 125 Senate Concurrent Resolutions and 225 Senate      

Resolutions.  In essence, a very busy “fiscal” session, but obviously not enough time to pass a state operating 

budget or a capital overlay budget.  The legislature also failed to deal with the pending fiscal cliff that looms 

ahead in fiscal year 2018-19.  So, they had to return for yet another special session to get the budget issues 

done. 

     To review the legislation itself, you can go to our website, www.naswla.org and search for the legislation 

mentioned in the summary, under the Legislation tab..  You will be able to read it in its entirety. 

https://www.socialworkers.org/advocacy/issues/EX-BRO-24617.TrumpTransitionBro.pdf
https://www.socialworkers.org/advocacy/issues/EX-BRO-24617.TrumpTransitionBro.pdf
http://www.socialworkblog.org/advocacy/2017/06/join-nasw-to-urge-senate-not-pass-legislation-to-repeal-major-portions-of-affordable-care-act/
http://www.socialworkblog.org/advocacy/2017/06/join-nasw-to-urge-senate-not-pass-legislation-to-repeal-major-portions-of-affordable-care-act/
http://www.socialworkblog.org/advocacy/2017/06/statement-president-trumps-full-budget-request-would-shred-nations-social-safety-net/
http://www.socialworkblog.org/advocacy/2017/06/statement-president-trumps-full-budget-request-would-shred-nations-social-safety-net/
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ALEXANDRIA REGION 
By:  Latonya Charles, LMSW, Chair 

 
 

Check the website and Facebook for 

Regional Meetings in 2017-2018 
 

There will be a $10.00 per CEU charge for  

non-members wishing to receive CEU’s.  
Any non-member not wanting CEU’s may attend 

free of charge.  For more information contact  

the Latonya Charles, LMSW, Chair at  
latonya@bayoumentalhealth.com 

 
 

          BATON ROUGE REGION 
By:  Carmen P. Williams, Ph.D., LMSW, Chair 

 
 

Check the website and Facebook for 

Regional Meetings in 2017-2017 
 

 There will be a $10.00 per CEU charge for  

non-members wishing to receive CEU’s.  

Any non-member not wanting CEU’s may attend 
free of charge.  For additional information contact:  

Carmen P. Williams at  
naswbatonrouge@gmail.com 

 
 

FLORIDA PARISHES 
By: Adrienne Garner, LCSW-BACS, Chair 

 
 

 Check the website and Facebook for 

Regional Meetings in 2017-2018 
  

There will be a $10.00 per CEU charge for        

non-members wishing to receive CEU’s.  Any     
non-member not wanting CEU’s may attend free 

of charge.   For more information, please contact 

Adrienne Garner,  Florida Parishes Regional Chair 
at floridaparishes.sws@gmail.com  

 
 

HOUMA THIBODAUX REGION 
By:  Jamilah Olivier, LCSW-BACS, MCJ, Chair 

 
 

Check the website and Facebook for 

Regional Meetings in 2017-2018 
 

There will be a $10.00 per CEU charge for        
non-members wishing to receive CEU’s.  Any     

non-member not wanting CEU’s may attend free 

of charge.   For more information, please contact 

Adrienne Garner,  Florida Parishes Regional Chair 

at floridaparishes.sws@gmail.com  
 

LAFAYETTE REGION 
By:  Crystal Rodriguez, LMSW, Chair 

 
  

Check the website and Facebook for 

Regional Meetings in 2017-18 
 

There will be a $10.00 per CEU charge for  
non-members wishing to receive CEU’s.  

Any non-member not wanting CEU’s may attend 

free of charge. For more information, please  
contact Crystal Rodriquez, LCSW at 

c.l.rod@hotmail.com  

 

LAKE CHARLES REGION 
By:  Phyllis Sensat, LCSW, Chair 

 
 

Meeting are the first Friday  
of each month from 11:30 am - 1:00 pm  

in the conference room of Heritage Square. 
 

There will be a $10.00 per CEU charge for  

non-members wishing to receive CEU’s.  

Any non-member not wanting CEU’s may attend 
free of charge. For more information contact  

Phyllis Sensat, Chair  at  

donnygirl59@yahoo.com 
 

 
 

MONROE REGION 
By:  Vacant, Chair 

 
 

Check the website and Facebook for  

Regional Meetings in 2017-2018 
 

For additional information contact: 

the Monroe Region at monroenasw@gmail.com 
 

 
 

NEW ORLEANS REGION 
By:  Vacant, Chair 

 
 

Check the website and Facebook for 

Regional Meetings in 2017-2017 

 
All meetings are free for members and  

$10 per CEU for non-members.  

Please email questions or RSVPs to  
NASWneworleans@gmail.com 

 

 
 

SHREVEPORT REGION 
By:  Leesa L. Sitter, LCSW, DCSW 

 
 

     In May Derrick Stevenson spoke on Ethics.  In 

June Brittania Moore spoke on ADHD vs Anxiety 

and MisDiagnosis.  There was a good turnout for the 
Edith Farrell Workshop in June with speakers, John 

Leavitt, Melinda Smith and Jeremy Roper on 

“Neuro-feedback.”  Gary Tiemann has presented 
workshops throughout the state on the topic of   

Reincarnation and Psycho-therapy and is in the 

process of completing a book he has researched on 
this topic.  Eddie Jenkins with VOA shared       

concerns with loca TV on the effects of proposed 

cuts to mental health funding.  The monthly local 
NASW meetings are now on the first Thursday of 

each month at Willis Knighton Rehab, 1111 Line 

Avenue. 
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NASW  

National and 

NASW-LA  

website access  
 

 

 

Both websites can be accessed for 

information by going to 

www.socialworkers.org or 

www.naswla.org.  However,  

some information and  

registering for workshops  

requires you to be a member and 

you must log in. 
 

You have a separate log in for the  

National Office and the NASW-LA 

Office.  You can contact the National 

office by calling  1-800-742-4089 and 

you can contact the NASWLA    

Chapter Office by calling  

1-800-899-1984. 

mailto:latonya@bayoumedicalhealth.com
mailto:naswbatonrouge@gmail.com
mailto:floridaparishes.sws@gmail.com
mailto:midnight_1019@yahoo.com
mailto:midnight_1019@yahoo.com
mailto:midnight_1019@yahoo.com
mailto:midnight_1019@yahoo.com
mailto:midnight_1019@yahoo.com
mailto:midnight_1019@yahoo.com
mailto:floridaparishes.sws@gmail.com
mailto:c.l.rod@hotmail.com
mailto:rongosailing2@gmail.com
mailto:rongosailing2@gmail.com
mailto:donnygirl59@yahoo.com
mailto:monroenasw@gmail.com
mailto:monroenasw@gmail.com
mailto:NASWneworleans@gmail.com
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     Starting Monday, June 2nd, we will bring to our headquarters in Frederick, MD., the call center operations 

for our Professional Liability Insurance, now called ASI’s Member Care Unit.  

 

     Our phone number will remain the same (1.855.385.2160), however there will be a few changes that will 

add great value to our phone operations: 

 

♦ Our members will now be able to be transferred directly to a Licensed Insurance Specialist for          

additional assistance, or to one of our policy administrators for group insurance information.  

 

♦ Our hours of operation will be Monday thru Friday from 8:30 am- to 5:00 pm Eastern Time, and    

members who need after-hours assistance will have the option to email us for urgent matters.       

ASI’s Member Care Unit 

Ethics Questions & Dilemmas 

     As a service to members, the Office of Ethics and Professional Review (OEPR) provides ethics               

consultations for current NASW members. Ethic consultations are a resource for members who are              

experiencing an ethical dilemma. We do not provide advice or tell members what to do. However, we do guide 

them through the Code and point them to the areas of the Code that address their concerns. We provide        

dialogue and considerations that allow members to make ethical decisions. We may also refer members to the 

appropriate areas if their questions do not appear to be related to ethics but are more related to legal issues or 

standards of practice. 
 

Hours & Contact Info 

(800) 638-8799 ext. 231 

Beginning Monday, January 5, 2015, ethics consultations will be provided as follows: 

 

Mondays & Wednesdays    Tuesdays & Thursdays 

          1:00 pm - 4:00 pm (ET) Ext 223                                        10:00 am - 1:00 pm (ET) Ext 231  

RENEW ONLINE!  Fast, East, Convenient 

     NASW members can renew their memberships online.  If your membership expires 

within the next three months, you are eligible for online renewal. 

     1. Go to www.socialworkers.org 

     2. Click on “Member Log In.” 

     3. Enter your NASW username and password. 

     4. Click on “Member Center.” 

     5. Click on “Renew your NASW Membership Online.” 

 

You can also renew by phone at 1-800-742-4089.  

http://www.socialworkers.org
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New Member Application  and Renewal Notice Changes 

     Recently the National Office made changes to the mailing address and fax number on the New Member Application form.  A new 

application is available on the National website at www.socialworkers.org or via the link on the Louisiana Chapter’s website at 

www.naswla.org.  The new address is: P.O. Box 791343, Baltimore, MD 21279-1343 and the fax number is 888-551-6096.     Please 

note that membership applications must be mailed to the National Office at the address above. 

NASW National Member Center  
Your Membership Information Is Important to Us!     Help us better serve you by keeping your contact information up-to-date. 

 

     If there are address, telephone, or e-mail changes you need to make, designations you need to add, or you need to list your        

specialty practice, go to the National NASW webpage: www.socialworkers.org and make the changes online. 

       How can an NASW Member update their Membership Information On Line? 

     The national office of NASW has announced that an NASW member can update their membership information on line and help 

to keep your information up to date and current. 

  The steps are as follows: 

  Go to www.socialworkers.org 

  Click on “member’s login” and log in. 

  Click on “update your member profile”. 

  Click on “edit” to update. 

  Make the changes and click “submit” to complete the process. 

     By each member making the necessary changes to their information, this will not only make sure that they receive the information 

from the National office in a timely manner, but from their Chapter office also as we receive your address information from National 

on a monthly basis. 

     If you have any problems with the online update, please contact the National office at 1-800-638-8799 and ask for Membership. 

        If you do not have access to a computer to update your information online you can call the Louisiana Chapter office at               

(225)346-1234 or (800)899-1984 or email them at info@naswla.org, with the information that needs to be changed or fax the        

information to (225)346-5035.             

 

Please act now!     We need to know how to find you! 
 

Thank You,    The Staff and Board of the Louisiana NASW Chapter 

National Social Work Finder – Important Update 

     The Finder connects consumers with licensed social workers quickly at www.HelpStartsHere.org. The Finder is free to the      

consumer and is an excellent opportunity for licensed social workers to promote their services, practice and organization. Listings 

cost $25.00.  This fee is waived for social workers with a current Qualified Clinical Social Worker (QCSW) credential - another ben-

efit for NASW members. 

 

     It is  important  that  Licensed MSW  and  BSW social  workers register  on the National Social Worker Finder online  search tool 

and take advantage of the benefits.  The success of the Finder will help ensure the success of the new consumer Website – 

www.HelpStartsHere.org – and the National Social Work Public Education Campaign. 

 

The public benefits. Social workers benefit. Your chapter benefits. 

Members Only Legal Consultation 

     The Office of General Counsel in the NASW national office  has created a new members-only consultation phone line. 

 

     Members-Only Legal Consultation Calls:  Calls are answered Monday through Thursday from 11:00 to 4:30 ET.  All members 

should be referred through Member Services (800) 742-4089, or directly to the Consultation Line at (202) 408-8600, ext. 592.  The 

member can leave a message, and the call will be returned from the Office of General Counsel.  The member can also leave an email 

address so that resources can be provided if appropriate. 

http://www.naswla.org/
http://www.socialworkers.org/
http://www.helpstartshere.org/
http://www.helppro.com/aspdocs/nasw_landing.asp
http://www.helpstartshere.org/
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Alexandria Region 

Kelly, Nakila 

Mount, Lisa 

Smith, La’kasha 

 

 

Baton Rouge Region 

Anderson, Kristen 

Ehrhard, Nicholas 

Fore, Tyler 

Foret, Jami 

Gilmore, Robyn 

Keefe, Nancy 

Lewis, Morgan 

McDonald, Ashleigh 

 

 

Florida Parishes Region 

Barrera, Denise 

Mingo, Danielle 

Neal, Shelbi 

 

 

Lafayette Region 

Bernard, Bobby 

Brousard, Dina 

Cadwell, Elizabeth 

Reed, LaKeshia 

Robertson, Brian 

 

 

Monroe Region 

Payne, Fre’Drecia 

Smith, Callie 

 

 

New Orleans Region 

Arata, Angelle 

Blagden, Katherine 

Cooper, Charlestine 

Guillen, Devyn 

Hausknecht, Kristen 

Maazel, Tara 

Newwll-Davis, Ursula 

Skef-Promoslovsky, Natalia 

Smith, Lauren 

Woodrell, Beverly 
 

Benefits of NASW-LA Membership 
 
 

 Be a part of the largest organization of professional social workers in the United 

States.  We have over 130,000 in U.S. and Louisiana has 1,800 members. 

 Since we are accessible on more of a local level, there is more opportunity to go to 

educational and networking meetings and conferences. 

 Great way to build your network of colleagues and friends. 

 Plus, for members only, you get many discounts and services, such as workshops 

and annual conference, car rental, hotel, credit cards, etc.  

 NASW has a liability insurance that can cover you if there should ever be a time 

that a client may file a grievance.  

 There is also other insurance offered including group term life, long-term liability, 

hospital daily cash, or accidental death & dismemberment. 

 NASW gets involved in legislative issues that affect their members and the      

member’s clients. We also, have PACE (Political Action Candidate Election)           

to help elect people to political office that has the same type of values that the   

social work  profession needs.  
 

Join NASW On-Line at www.socialworkers.org or  

call 1-800-638-8799  for a mailed application. 

Welcome to all of our  

new members.   
 

We look forward to meeting  

you at our regional  

meetings, sponsored workshops and  

the annual conference. 

      

Check   the   NASW-LA    

website out at www.naswla.org.   

 

Attend the regional  

meetings and get involved. 

     Volunteer opportunities are  

available,  

check with your  

Regional Chair. 

http://www.socialworkers.org/
http://www.naswla.org
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Continuing Education Program Karen D. Smith, Program Director 

     The 2017-2018, NASW-LA Continuing Education Program, “The Yellow Book”, is coming together nicely.  We have received a 

record number of Call for Proposals prior to the deadline.  The CEU Coordinator reviewed them and has approved all submitted with 

the majority of them being clinical.  Locations and dates for the workshops have been confirmed with the Host Sites.  I am now 

working on Confirmation letters with the presenters for the dates and locations.  Once I get all of those signed confirmation forms 

back in, then we can get the booklet completed and set up in our database and on our website. 

     We are really excited about this upcoming year, as we have some new presenters and topics.  We believe that you all will be well 

pleased. 

     We will announce when the workshops are available for registration.  Please make sure that you register early for workshops that 

you all want to attend, as this year toward the end of June many were looking for workshops to attend in order to obtain their CEUs. 

     Thank you for your support of NASW-LA and the Continuing Education Program. 

     Take care and we will see you in a workshop. 

Annual Conference 2017 Karen D. Smith, Program Director 

     We have completed all of the CEU Certificates and all were emailed to attendees but 6 mailed and 6 that are pending responses 

from the attendee.  If you have not received your CEU Certificate and our Office Manager has not contacted you regarding the 6 that 

are pending, then please check your Junk, Spam or Clutter folders in your email as all were emailed.  A couple came back and they 

are the ones that are in the problems and they have been contacted to provide us with a correct email address.  Also, in some        

instances the email address that is on file is a different one then is being used at this time.  Please check all your email addresses and 

in the future when you are registering for a workshop or renewing your membership or creating an account, please check your email 

address or enter the one that you want your emails to go to.  The Chapter office is using emails to send out all CEU Certificates and 

correspond with members and non members on NASW-LA business.  Thank you. 

     One of the comments that we saw often was instead of providing bags to provide a USB with all of presentations included.  We 

have tried to get the presenters to send us their presentations before the conference and that has not worked, in fact many do not want 

to give out their entire presentations.  We ask all presenters to send their handouts to us following the conference and we will post on 

our website.  Some have, however many have not.  This is personal preference for each presenter and we will respect their wishes. 

     The Call for Proposal for the 2018 NASW-LA Annual Conference will be available soon.  Check the website, Facebook or call or 

email the Chapter Office is you are interested and we will send you a copy as soon as it is available. 

     Once again thank you for your continued support of NASW-LA and the Annual Conference.  See you in 2018! 
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

2018  NASW-LA  ANNUAL  CONFERENCE 

 

March 14-16, 2018 

 

Hilton Capital Center     
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LCSW  
 

CLINICAL  
 

SUPERVISION  
 

 

Covington, Louisiana  

 

 

11 Years Clinical Experience  

Individual and Group  

Supervision available 

 

 

Karen Kirk, LCSW-BACS   

(985) 590-9034 

www.karenmkirk.com 

 

FURNISHED OFFICES TO SUBLET 

AT 7341 JEFFERSON HWY.,  

BATON ROUGE, LA 70806 
 

 

Katherine Volk, LCSW, and Suzie Perry, LCSW,  

are cutting their practices to part-time.   

We have a tastefully decorated suite to sublet  

for three to four days per week. 

Our office is located in the center of town,  

near Corporate Blvd.   

Directly behind Town Center,  

this is a desirable location. 
 

 

The suite consists of a waiting room,  

two therapists’ offices, and a restroom. 

Space available on Tuesdays, Thursdays,  

Fridays, and Saturdays. 

Reasonable fee includes shared rent,  

cleaning services, Entergy,  

use of WiFi, copy machine,  

microwave and refrigerator.  
 

 

Interested in subletting this space,  

call Katherine Volk at 225-773-8314 or  

Suzie Perry at 225-936-5512. 
 

 

If you’re not interest, please tell your friends. 

http://www.naswca.org/displaycommon.cfm?an=1&subarticlenbr=110
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NASW National and NASW-LA website access 
 

Both websites can be accessed for information by going to www.socialworkers.org or www.naswla.org. 

However, some information and registering for workshops requires you to be a 

member and you must log in. You have a separate log in for the National Office and the NASW-LA 

Office. You can contact the National office by calling 1-800-742-4089 and you can contact the 

NASWLA Chapter Office by calling 1-800-899-1984. 

 

The National Office updated their system at the beginning of July 2014. There was a small group of 

users whose logins/passwords caused an error during the process. These were passwords that were less 

than 6 characters. If you had a password with less than 6 characters or are having problems logging into 

the National website, then please contact call the National Office number listed above. 

Office space available. Lee Drive, Baton Rouge, near LSU. 

Neat, comfortable. Reasonable rent. 

Contact Joe Delatte, LCSW @ 225-766-8959. 

 

Private Practice Style Office for Rent 
 

Baton Rouge 

Off Sherwood Forest near Interstate 12 

 

We have an office building uniquely designed for single therapists, with united 

arranged in an attractive setting along with other 

professionals (LCSW, LPC, Ph.D.). 

The office is perfect for privacy - it has a designated, 

private waiting room for your clients only, 

and a separate exit door from your treatment 

room so your clients do not cross paths. 

 

$695 a month. Includes utilities, fax line and alarm system. 

 

Email: drj@drjulienelson.com 



 

Certified School Social Work  

Specialist (C-SSWS) 

Social workers who hold the C-SSWS have: 
 •A current NASW membership;  

 •An MSW degree from an institution accredited by the 

  Council on Social Work Education (CSWE);  

 •Documented two (2) academic years of paid,  

  supervised, post-MSW experience as a school social   

                worker in a school setting;  

 •Provided an evaluation from an approved supervisor;  

 •Provided a reference from an MSW colleague;  

 •One of the following: current ACSW, DCSW,  

  current state exam-based social work license,  

  current state exam-based school social work license/  

  certification,or passing score on ASWB exam;  

 •and Agreed to adhere to the NASW Code of Ethics,   

   the NASW Standards for School Social Work  

   Practice, and the NASW Standards for Continuing   

   Professional Education, and are subject to the 

   NASW adjudication process.  

 

Call the National Office at  

202-408-8600 Ext: 409 
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http://www.yourceus.com/
http://ethicsprograms.com/
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http://www.naswassurance.org/
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BOARD  OF  DIRECTORS 
 

PRESIDENT  

Patti Gates, LCSW, C-SSWS, ACSW 

Lake Charles 
 

FIRST VICE PRESIDENT 

Carolyn R. Read, LCSW, ACSW, C-SSWS 
Alexandria 

 

SECOND VICE PRESIDENT 

FOR BUDGET & FINANCE 
Worlita Jackson Williams, LCSW 

Shreveport 

 

SECRETARY 
Derrick Stevenson, MA, LCSW, Ph.D. 

Shreveport 

 

BSW MEMBER-AT-LARGE 
Jasmine Wilson, LMSW 

Franklinton 
 

ALEXANDRIA REGION 
Latonya Charles, LMSW, Chair 

 

BATON ROUGE REGION 
Carmen P. Williams, Ph.D., LMSW, Chair 

Edgar P, Guedry, LCSW-BACS, ACSW, 

CHPCA, A-CHR-SW 
 

FLORIDA PARISHES REGION 
Adrienne Garner, LCSW-BACS, Chair 

 

HOUMA-THIBODAUX REGION 
Jamilah Olivier, LCSW-BACS, MCJ, Chair 

 

LAFAYETTE REGION 
Crystal Rodriguez, LMSW, Chair 

 

LAKE CHARLES REGION 

Phyllis Sensat,  LCSW, Chair 
 

MONROE REGION 
Vacant, Chair 

 

NEW ORLEANS REGION 
Vacant, Chair 

 

SHREVEPORT REGION 
Loreta Leavitt, LMSW, Chair 

 

MSW STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE 
Fa’Tonia Beaudoin 

Grambling 
 

BSW STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE 
Kadasjah McMillon 

Southern University, Baton Rouge 
 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Carmen D. Weisner, LCSW, ACSW 

ADVERTISING 
Call the Chapter Office for details regarding 

sponsorships, advertising  and links to the  

website.  Publishing ads in the NASW-LA   

Newsletter and/or on the NASW-LA website is   

at the discretion of the association and the    

association reserves the right to deny placement. 

DEADLINE DATES 

Deadline Dates vary according to the  publication 

of the newsletter. Generally, the 15th of the month 

is the deadline for all newsletter information. The 

newsletter is scheduled to go to print on odd 

numbered months. 

National Association of Social Workers 

Louisiana Chapter 

700 North 10th Street, Suite 200 

Baton Rouge, LA  70802 

(800) 899-1984 or (225) 346-1234 

FAX (225) 346-5035 

 Non-Profit Organization 

 U.S. Postage 

 PAID 

 Permit #1469 

 Baton Rouge, LA 
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Join the NASW Advocacy Network Listserv 

Take Action on the Federal Issues Important to Social Workers!  
     By joining the advocacy network listserv, you will receive periodic updates  

and action alerts, geared specifically to the areas in which you indicate an interest,  

via e-mail from NASW’s government relations staff.  

     To join NASW’s advocacy network listserv,  

please visit www.socialworkers.org/advocacy/networkNew.asp. 

Send a Letter to Your Member of Congress 

     NASW’s Congress Web system assists you in preparing and sending  

e-mails or letters on key federal issues to your Members of Congress.  

     To proceed directly to Congress Web,  

please http://63.66.87.48/cweb4/index.cfm?orgcode=NASW  

Employment Opportunities 
Please visit our website, www.naswla.org,  

for more information on the employment opportunities that we have become aware of. 

SAVE the DATE 

 

2018 NASW-LA Annual Conference 

 

March 14 - 16, 2018 

 

Hilton Capitol Center 

http://www.socialworkers.org/advocacy/networkNew.asp
http://63.66.87.48/cweb4/index.cfm?orgcode=NASW
http://www.helpstartshere.org/

